
A C T I O N

CALL TO 

Y O U N G  G I R L S '

A D V I S O R Y  B O A R D



DO  YOU  KNOW  A  H IGH  SCHOOL  G IRL  WHO  LOVES  

SC I ENCE  AND  I S  READY  TO  CHANGE  THE  WORLD?  

NOM INATE  HER  FOR  THE  NEW  YOUNG  G IRLS  

ADV I SORY  (YOGA )  BOARD  OF  THE  NAT IONAL  G IRLS  

COLLABORAT IVE  PROJECT !   

The YoGA Board functions 

as a way to directly 

involve girls in NGCP 

initiatives. We believe that 

YoGA will not only build 

excitement about STEM 

participation, but also help 

identify specific problems 

in STEM that effect the 

female, adolescent 

population. Members of the 

YoGA Board will have the 

opportunity to focus on 

issues and initiatives of 

unique importance to them. 

 

The first 
meeting will 
take place 

virtually on 
March 24th at 

1:00pm EST



Each Collaborative may nominate 

one member for the YoGA board. The 

nomination process is at the 

discretion of each individual 

chapter, but we recommend the 

following criteria: 

    
1. She must be of high school age

4. She should display leadership qualities that will 

help her to seek out the ideas and opinions of her 

peers in regards to various NGCP initiatives. 

3. She should have a displayed interest or 

involvement in STEM related subjects and activities. 

2. She should be proactive and excited to help 
make an improvement in STEM for her peers. 

 

5. She should be available for the first virtual 
meeting of the YOGA board on March 24th at 1:00 
pm EST. if there is a reason that your nominee is 
unable to virtually attend, please let us know in 

advance.



PLEASE  SEND  THE  NAME  OF  YOUR  

NOM INEE ,  ALONG  WITH  A  BR I EF  
STATEMENT  OF  SUPPORT ,  TO  

EHOGEBOOM@NGCPROJECT .ORG .  

 THE  DEADL INE  FOR  RECE I PT  OF  

NOM INAT IONS  I S  NOON  (PST )  ON  

MARCH  17TH .  PLEASE  D IRECT  
ANY  QUEST IONS  TO  THE  SAME  ADDRESS  

The YoGA board is being led

by two STEM innovators: 

Olivia Pavco-Giaccia, founder 

and CEO of LabCandy, and 

Lauren Scofield, Miss 

Montana 2016.

Thank you!


